
****SPECIAL NOTICE**** 

 

Pursuant to a directive of the electorate of the 2017 Annual Meeting held on April 

18th, 2017 the Apple River Town Board is discussing establishing an appointed 

Town Clerk or Town Clerk/Town Treasurer position.  The process of establishing 

this position will result in a Special Referendum of the Apple River voters prior to 

the Spring Primary in February of 2019.  The appointed position cannot be filled 

until April of 2019. 

 

Submitted on this the 18th day of May, 2017  

by Arlen K Peterson, Clerk 


